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NOTICE  

  In pursuance of the UVAS notification No. ARE/444 dated 22-04-2023, it is to 

inform the applicants of the HEC Need-Based Scholarship (NBS) that the scheduled interview 

for the award of said scholarship has been postponed.  

  The new date will be shared with you later. 

 

 

   (QAISAR HUSSAIN) 

Asstt. Director, Financial Aid 


